
       
All Saints Community FaciliƟes  

Express your views and find out more 

Community MeeƟng Wednesday 9th April 2025 12pm 

 

As part of the loƩery funding, the impact of delivering 
a new community space in Bednall needs to 
documented and evaluated.  The Church Council has 
appointed an experienced and independent evaluator  
Becks Skinner, to report back to the LoƩery Fund.  She 
is making her iniƟal fact finding visit to Bednall on 
Wednesday 9th April and is keen to meet you! 

If you would like to find out more please come and 
meet her over a light lunch at Church.   

Please let Grete Willacy know if you intend to aƩend so 
that we have enough soup and rolls!  

Email: mmwillacy@gmail.com or 07788 575408 


